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6th February 2023 
 

Consultation to change the age range of Reepham Primary School to accommodate our 
own Nursery provision 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you are probably aware, Reepham Nursery School has been operating from Reepham 
Primary School since September. This has been a highly successful venture and we have been 
delighted to have a Nursery on our site.  
 
We are now in a position to officially absorb the running of the Nursery as part of the school. 
Catherine Mallett will continue to lead the Nursery, alongside her other school responsibilities, 
and the existing Nursery staff will remain the same. Nursery hours, funding and charges will also 
be unaffected. Nursery admissions will continue to be run separately to school admissions, so 
that a place at Reepham Nursery does not guarantee a place at the Primary School. The school 
Office will continue to support the administration of the Nursery and will take this over fully. 
 
In order to do this we will need to alter the age range of pupils that we accommodate at Reepham 
Primary School. This will mean changing the age range of the school from 4-11 years to 3-11 
years. We will have a consultation period of 6 weeks for you to share with us any views you may 
have regarding this change in age range. 
 
The consultation period will run from Monday 6th February to Friday 24th March. Please email 
the address at the top of this letter with any comments you may have or to request a copy of the 
Consultation Document in full.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Catherine Ogle 
Executive Headteacher 
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